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Suspicious death investigation 

Salem, Ore. — A teenager was found dead Monday morning, November 6, and Salem Police detectives 
are investigating the incident as a suspicious death. 

At approximately 7:30.m. yesterday, Salem Police officers were dispatched to the 1000 block of 
Evergreen AV NE on the report of an unconscious person inside a vehicle. Officers arrived to find a 
deceased, young man. 

The individual has been identified as a 15-year-old Salem resident. Salem Police detectives are 
investigating the teen’s death and working all available leads. 

No other information about this active investigation is being released, including the name of the victim 
who is a minor. 

At this time, the police department is requesting anyone who may have information concerning this case 
to please call the Salem Police Tips Line at 503-588-8477. 
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